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ENGLISH AS A SECOND LANGUAGE 
 
 
 
The Brunswick School Department will identify students who are limited English 
proficient (LEP).  Such LEP students will be placed in a specifically designed language 
support program.  This program will be based on second language acquisition pedagogy 
and sound instructional practices for meeting the needs of LEP students.  The 
Superintendent of Schools will develop administrative procedures to implement this 
policy. 
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